
 
c o u p d e v i l l e  

Unit 1a Woodstock Studios  
36 Woodstock Grove W12 8LE 

 
14th  January 2010  
 
5th Floor, Camden Town Hall Extension 
Argyle Street 
London 
WC1H 8EQ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
77 Avenue Road  
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
We have submitted drawings forms and reports in support of the application via the Planning 
Portal. This application follows a preapplication meeting with Cassie Plumbridge and a follow up 
meeting with Hannah Parker and Edward Jarvis. (pre application Ref CA/2008/ENQ/26908). 
 
If there are any queries relating to the application please contact myself on 01491 684 191 or 
07776303910. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 
Giles Lovegrove RIBA 


